
Minutes of the Meeting of 
November 19, 2009 

 
Members present:  Nancy Brent, Angie Alvarez, Pat Conley, Myrna Raffkind, Pam 
Kinnan, April Sessler, Jason Norman, Stephanie Kordas, Cherie Clifton, Lynda 
Barksdale. 
 
Nancy Brent discussed ASP’s Christmas Adopt-A-Student program and passed out the 
adopt-a-student forms.  This program helps/assists ASP students who need help 
providing for their children for Christmas.  It was requested that if anyone adopts a 
student for this project to please have their gifts to the Adult Students Program office by 
the week after Thanksgiving. 
 
Funding for the Fall/Spring semesters have been short due to the economy of the past 
year. 
 
Nancy shared a picture that was on the front page of the newspaper this morning of one 
of the Adult Students Program students receiving her flu vaccine. 
 
The Adult Students Program made a donation to Tony Salazar’s scholarship fund and 
received an acknowledgement from the family.  There was also a donation made to the 
AC Foundation in Lena Mitchell’s name.  Lena worked with the Adult Students Program 
in the early 1980’s.   
 
Copies of the new Adult Students Program brochure were passed out. 
 
Myrna stated how proud she is to be a part of the Adult Students Program Community 
Advisory Committee.  She feels ASP is a good program and appreciates the help 
offered to students through the program. 
 
Myna asked if there are enough calculators available for students to use.  Nancy 
explained that the math department has purchased calculators and they are checked 
out through the Adult Students Program lending library, but there is always a need for 
calculators. 


